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Mon 21st July

Tues 22nd July

Thur 24th July

Fri 25th July

Staff Development Day

Students Return to School -Term 3
 

Reading Club 8:10am - 8:40am

100 Days of Kindergarten
Winter PSSA Round 1

This Week

Term 3

Message from The Principal

Mon 30th June

Tue 1st July

Payment Due for 3-6 Athletics
Carnival
Whole School Assembly 1:30pm

 

Payment Due for Winter PSSA
NAIDOC Performance - Didjeribone

Wed 2nd July

Thur 3rd July

Fri 4th July

Hire a Helper
Kindergarten Assembly - KN Hosting

Reading Club 8:10am - 8:40am
Milo’s Birthday - Kindergarten

Stage 3 Assembly (Years 5 & 6)
Last Day of School Term

Please ensure that your child comes to school in the correct school uniform every day. 

Wearing our school uniform is more than just a dress code; it embodies our school’s identity and values. It
promotes a sense of belonging and unity among students. When we wear our uniform, we represent not only
ourselves but also our school community. It instils pride in our achievements and our commitment to excellence.

Uniforms also help to create an atmosphere of equality. They minimise distractions and competition over
clothing choices, allowing us to focus more on our studies and personal development. By dressing alike, we
emphasise our shared goals and aspirations, reinforcing that we are all part of the same team.

School uniform includes a bucket hat (not a baseball cap) which provides the greatest protection from the sun.
Students without a bucket hat will be told to play under the shade of the COLA. 

Please do not send your child to school in bike shorts. These are not appropriate for school and not part of our
school uniform. 

Coloured jumpers are also not permitted. PSSA Zone Jumpers are permitted to be worn on Fridays.

School Uniform can be ordered online through Flexischools and will be delivered to classes on Monday or
Thursdays. Hats can also be purchased at the front office using EFTpos on non-uniform delivery days.

If parents need financial support to ensure that their child is sent to school every day wearing the proper and
appropriate school uniform and hat, please contact the school office.

Thank you for your support and cooperation.
 

Warm regards
Mr Vincent
Rel. Principal. 


